HELLINGS ELEMENTRY SCHOOL

11655 86th  Avenue, Delta BC  V4E 2V5

Phone: 604-596-1701 / Fax: 604-572-5976 / www.deltasd/hl.bc.ca
February, 2022
Dear Parents/Guardians:

Delta School District endeavours to provide one or more Kindergarten classes in each elementary school.  The number of classes which are designated for a school will depend upon projected enrolments, actual registrations and available space in the buildings and compliance with Ministry mandates for class size averages.

When children are registered for Kindergarten, they are enrolled for the program and not necessarily to a particular class or school.  Although highly unusual, when Kindergarten enrolment reaches or exceeds the maximum planned for a particular school, we may not be able to accommodate all the children who have registered for Kindergarten for September 2022, and it may become necessary to have some children attend the closest school that has space.  As some families may move during the summer, it may not be possible to confirm accommodation for some children until the start of school in September.  
So that both the school and most parents can proceed with planning for children’s entry into Kindergarten in September, a schedule showing the hours your child(ren) will attend during the first two weeks of school will be mailed to you before the end of June.  Parents whose children may have to attend another school for their Kindergarten year will have this noted on the schedule.  If you find such a note on your schedule, please telephone the school 604-596-1701 during the week prior to school opening to confirm which school your child(ren) will attend.

Yours truly,

Mr. Scott Preddy
Principal
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